
Church Council Executive 

Wed., Dec 29,2021 

 

 

Members Present: 

Annette Taylor, Minister   Kevin Hanna, Chair 

Ron Toles, Vice Chair    Sharon Veer, Member at Large 

Pat Dyck Bunkosky, Secretary 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:15 pm. 

Discussion on rising Covid-19 numbers and our response. Should we return to Zoom for our 

Sunday worship services? Discussion 

Motion: Ron Toles/Sharon Veer 

That Sunday Services be returned to Zoom for a month beginning on January 2, 2022. This 

decision will be revisited at the January Church Council meeting. Carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:29 

 

 

 

__________________________________________  ___________________________ 

Kevin Hanna, Chair      Pat Dyck Bunkosky, Secretary 


